
ダニーロ・ドブシュ医師（クリニカ第 10 病院 院長）とセルギー・ゼムスコフ

医師からのメッセージ（原文ママ） 

 

 

We are happy to inform you that we have received your precious help! 

We highly appreciate you support which will improve significantly the surgical 

service of our Clinic. 

 

A friend in need is a friend indeed! 

We are proud to be friends with Japanese people! 

We will win together and your support is a contribution to our victory! 

 

Wakui, I miss you! 

Be sure to come to Kyiv! 

 

Best regards, 

Dr. Danylo Dobush 

Dr. Sergii Zemskov」（原文ママ） 

 

 




